
 

 

 

 

 

2nd July 2020 

Dear Year 12, 

As we approach the end of the year we have started looking towards next year and the decisions you 
will need to make in Year 13.  

You were set your first task on Unifrog last Friday. The aim of this task is for you to explore all of the 
different options available to you after Year 13. If you have not completed this task yet, please make 
sure you do so as soon as possible. 

Your second task starts Friday 3rd July. This task will get you started on writing your personal 
statement. This is an important task in preparation for the UCAS application and is also be a key part 
of any apprenticeship or job applications. The task will give you information about what needs to be 
included on your personal statement and you will be able to access the personal statement guide.  

All personal statements must be completed through Unifrog – doing it this way means that your 
form tutor and the 6th Form team will be able to give you feedback on your statement and will keep 
all of your changes in one place. Start your personal statement as soon as possible.  All students, 
regardless of whether or not you think you will be applying to university, will be expected to have 
uploaded a first draft by the time we return to school in September. 

You should also have received details of your next face-to-face in school, week beginning 13th July. 
We look forward to seeing you one last time before the summer holidays. 

If you need any support with Unifrog or writing your personal statement please get in touch with 
either Miss Darby (e.darby@bishopchalloner.bham.sch.uk) or Miss McGowan 
(e.mcgowan@bishopchalloner.bham.sch.uk).  

Kind regards, 
The Sixth Form Team 

 


